
 

May 8, 2018 

TO THE ADMINISTRATOR ADDRESSED: 

SUBJECT: Public Comments on Proposed Rulemaking 

The purpose of this letter is to request that your school district or open-enrollment charter school 
publish on its website links to TEA's web pages that house proposed rules of the commissioner 
of education, State Board of Education (SBOE), and State Board for Educator Certification 
(SBEC). 

By publishing these links, your school district or 

https://tea.texas.gov/About_TEA/Laws_and_Rules/Commissioner_Rules_(TAC)/Proposed_Commissioner_of_Education_Rules/
https://tea.texas.gov/About_TEA/Laws_and_Rules/Commissioner_Rules_(TAC)/Proposed_Commissioner_of_Education_Rules/
https://tea.texas.gov/About_TEA/Laws_and_Rules/SBOE_Rules_(TAC)/Proposed_State_Board_of_Education_Rules/
https://tea.texas.gov/About_TEA/Laws_and_Rules/SBOE_Rules_(TAC)/Proposed_State_Board_of_Education_Rules/
https://tea.texas.gov/About_TEA/Laws_and_Rules/SBEC_Rules_(TAC)/Proposed_State_Board_for_Educator_Certification_Rules/
https://tea.texas.gov/About_TEA/Laws_and_Rules/SBEC_Rules_(TAC)/Proposed_State_Board_for_Educator_Certification_Rules/
https://tea.texas.gov/About_TEA/Laws_and_Rules/Commissioner_Rules_(TAC)/Frequently_Asked_Questions_on_Public_Comment_Process_for_Proposed_Rulemaking/
mailto:rules@tea.texas.gov

